

For Continuing Fellowship

ROARING 40°S

No.15 Official Newsletter of Apex 40 Melbourne & Gippsland Branch

President:

Owen Ballinger

Secretary:

Lorraine Burgess

842 1882 (Home)

848 1777 (Home)

374 1555 (Business)

Correspondence:

16 Bullen Street, East Doncaster. 3109

Next Dinner:

Monday, 3rd September 1979.

Time:

7 p.m., Social Drink. 7.30 Dinner.

Place:

Central Hotel - Princes Highway, Beaconsfield.

<u>Contact</u> Sec

Sec Lorraine by Friday, 31st August if you

wish to attend this dinner.

July Dinner Well as usual it was a great night. Welcome to new guests Tom & Keiran Bedohazy, also Val Robertson whose better half Alan, made quite a sale of "Peter" heaters. It was nice to have Barry & Wendy Preston with us again. The highlight of the dinner was when National President Alan Kinder, made the presentation of the Whizzy Trophy to the outright winner Ern Butler. It was decided to send a donation of \$100 to Bendigo Club, to help with the 1980 Rort. We have received a thank you letter back. A letter has been sent to Apex Foundation regarding a donation but so far no reply has come back.

Thanks to Owen & Lorna for the beaut Barbeque we had at their home in June, a great time was had by all.

Election Yes its that time of year again. Also Subscriptions are due too.

Yours in Apex 40

Louaine

Roaring 40's is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.